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I Dylan levensalor am against the proposed restrictions on the maine coyote season. 
As I feel it could have adverse effects on our finally flourishing deer numbers. 
Without regulating the coyote population there will be more disease due to 
overpopulation, it will also impact the fox and bobcat as there will be too much 
competition for food. If this was to pass, It will impact all maine outdoorsman. The 
guides, stores the farmers and most importantly our children. They will grow up with 
less opportunities for hunting game which could ultimately push them away from the 
sport. I can't think of a single place that doesn't allow the regulation of predators but is
somehow a hub of abundant wildlife. I feel everyone should set feelings aside and 
really think when you consider cutting a season in have and completely eliminating 
another. Because what follows in the years after will be next to impossible to try and 
reverse.  There are only negatives to come from passing this bill.


